
 

 

From: Ginny Newman 
To: Fee.Setting 
Subject: Fee for LOP 
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 8:03:02 PM 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I, for one, agree with setting a fee for Letters of Protest in regards to trademarks. 

While I am not in agreement with the proposed $100 per LOP, a fee would keep those who 
seem to not believe that trademarks should exist from filing a LOP for what they think is a too 
widely used word or phrase to be trademarked. Even a $5 fee would make people think before 
submitting. 

Kindly, 
G Newman 


